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What a busy two weeks we have had, packed with fun and fabulous
learning! Thanks so much to Bianca Mason for organising our Book Week
performance, which was based on the shortlisted book ‘Timeless’. Our
students were entertained and captivated by themes around friendship,
time and imagination, which I am sure you heard all about when they
arrived home.

This week began with the students competing in our very own Selby Mini
Olympics, dressed in their teams’ colours and waving their team flag. It
was a fabulous day of competition and cooperation, which saw ‘The
Aussie G.O.A.T.S.’ taking out the gold medal, closely followed by ‘The
Devils’ with silver. Walking through the hallways and into the classrooms,
it was fabulous to see all the students encouraging each other and
working together to achieve their personal best. A great deal of
preparation went into the day running so smoothly, so thank-you to
Emma Jones for all of her hard work to make this day possible. 

Selby Fair
The Selby Fair is just over 10 weeks away and there are still lots of
volunteers needed to help make it a success! If you are able to help,
please click on the following the link to see where you can help out:
https://volunteersignup.org/7PR8F
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CALENDAR
Thursday 5th September

Prep Teddy Bears Picnic 5pm

Friday 6th September
Year 5/6 Hoop Time

Basketball

Monday 9th September

EDEC Girls Football

Tuesday 10th September

School Council

Wednesday 18th September 

Division Athletics

Monday 7th October 

Term 4 begins 

Footy Day
Term 3 last day finish at

2:30pm  

Friday 20th September 

Hello, my name is Reza.
I set myself a challenge to walk 500,000
steps throughout the month of August
and I was successful in doing this.
I did this to honour my Grandfather
who passed away on 26th May 2024. My
Grandfather loved walking and often hit
20,000 steps in a day.
This challenge made me feel good to
remember him and honour him. I will
also raise money for a charity in his
honour. I would like to raise money for
Care for Gaza, which is a community
initiative that hands out food and water
and care packages in Gaza. When I
started this challenge I was hoping to
raise $500 but I am super proud that
when I finished I had raised over $2700!

Morning Drop off and Afternoon Pick Up
Just a quick reminder that the end of the school day is 3:30pm, with
students expected to be picked up at this time. The staff will be on duty
to supervise the students being picked up in the carpark to ensure their
safety, but it is becoming more common practice that students are
remaining in the school grounds to play well after this time. After
3:45pm, the yard is no longer supervised, and it is expected that all
students will have a parent/carer with them if they are playing in the
yard. Our beautiful facilities are available for use after school, as long as
there is adult supervision as our staff will no longer be available. 

In the mornings, students are to arrive between 8:45 - 9:00am as once
again, this is when our yard is supervised by staff. 

If you need to drop your child(ren) off before 8:45am or you are unable
to pick up your child(ren) until after 3:45pm, we offer before and after
school care in the hall through Camp Australia. Please contact the office
for more information.

Reza’s Walk

Mobile Phones and Smart Devices
If your child brings a phone or a smart watch to school,
they MUST drop it off to the classroom teacher before

school and it can then be picked up when school
finishes. This is a Department of Education policy and

must be adhered to. Thank-you!



Good Book Awards
Prep B - Wyatt B - Confidence

Wyatt, I am so proud of how confidently you have
been approaching your learning this term and for your

exceptional week. You listened carefully to all the
steps to finish off your Maths and English work. Your
confident attitude at the Mini Olympics, helped your

team to win Gold! Outstanding work Wyatt, keep it up!

1/2A - Ian O - Confidence

Ian your reading confidence has improved so much
this year. It is so wonderful to hear you read with

accuracy and improved fluency. Well done, keep it up.

1/2M - Paige J - Respect

Paige, you are always very kind and generous with
your words of appreciation and praise throughout the

day. You are a wonderful role model to others in
showing kindness.

3/4M - Jeffrey L - Personal Best

Jeffrey, you are an array master. I have loved seeing
your confidence during our recent work on division.

Keep up the fantastic work!
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Logging in with a Challenge passcode
Your teacher will give you a Challenge username and passcode. Keep

them in a safe place.
If you lose or forget your Challenge passcode, ask your Challenge

coordinator or class teacher to generate a new one for you.

Go to the Challenge application.
https://vprc.eduweb.vic.gov.au/home

Select the School/Student button.
Select the VPRC login option.

Enter your username and password.
Select Login.

Alongside our 2024 Book Week celebrations, all Selby
Primary School students are invited to participate in

the 2024 Premier’s Reading Challenge. Please see below
for how you are able to access and add books to your

child’s dashboard from home. Your child has a personal
username and password which they use to log in, which

has been sent home with your child. 

Happy Reading! 
Miss Mason

Respect    Confidence   Resilience   Personal Best  



The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private
advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of

information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.



The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private
advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of

information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.



The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private
advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of

information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.



Respect    Confidence   Resilience   Personal Best  



The Department of Education does not endorse the products or services of any private
advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the Department of Education for accuracy of

information contained in advertisements or claims made by them.



Summer Season begins after the school holidays, and registrations are now open at
the following link - https://www.playhq.com/basketball-victoria/register/fa13ec 

*Please make sure you register before 11:55PM on Sunday 8 September
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